
 

  From the Principal 

Dates to Remember  

¶ Monday 13th March        

Public Holiday (Labour 

Day) 

¶ Tuesday 14th March    

Whole School Cross 

Country 

¶ Wednesday 15th March  

Book Club closes 

¶ Friday 31st March          

Term 1 Endsð2.30       

finish  

 

                

3rd March 2017 

Pakenham Consolidated School 

During the last two weeks we have had some amazing things at PCS.  The canteen 

is now in full swing and children are able to order their lunch on Mondays, 

Wednesdays and Fridays.  Counter sales are available on these days during recess 

and for the first half of the lunch break.   We also had our photos taken on Friday.  

The children all looked fantastic although it was a bit tricky to get all the staff in 

the same photo. 

This week we have been getting new flooring put in the wellbeing centre/breakfast 

club room.  Unfortunately, this has meant that we havenôt been able to operate 

the breakfast club for the last two days and it will still be out of action on Monday 

morning.  By Tuesday, it will be back in action with a lovely new floor.  

I need to remind everyone that caffeine drinks are not allowed at school.  The 

more caffeine a child consumes, the less sleep they get.  It can also increase   

anxiety and other issues.   Children will not be allowed to consume these drinks at 

school. 

Yesterday we welcomed the 2016 Grade 6s back to PCS.  This was a great time for 

us to see these students and to find out about their transition to secondary school.  

Some of them have really grown.   They all enjoyed meeting with their previous 

classmates and catching up on all the news.  There was some great reminiscing of 

óthe old daysô.   We collected some information from these former students that 

will be used to improve our transition program.  I wish to thank them for visiting 

us and continuing to contribute to PCS. 

Kelly has been very busy visiting every classroom to make sure that our Bucket 

Fillers program gets off to a great start.  I have heard many children using the  

language of Bucket Fillers in the yard, so it is certainly working.  

The fundraising committee met earlier this week to discuss some up-coming 

events.  They are getting organised for the year and have terrific things planned.  

If anyone would like to attend these meetings please contact Marie Wigzell, at the 

school, to get more information.  

Keep an eye out for some new work happening in the yard next week.  We think it 

will be another great improvement to our school.  



Star of the Week    Term 1  Week 4                            Star of the Week   Term 1  Week 5 
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Grade 

  

Star of the Week 

 

0KW  Jacinta  

0AR  Eden  

0BA  Kiara  

0BH  Scarlett  

1ZK  Scarlett  

1CC  Tahlia  

1EA  Mortaza  

1JA  Elijah  

1KS  Dieu  

2JP  Charlie   

2CA  Christina  

2DF  Thomas  

2JM  Jack  

3SL  Alex  

3CR  Ariella  

3HC  Sebastian  

3JZ  Bella  

4CM  Noah  

4KP  Robert  

4LD  Alex  

5NF  Curtis  

5DS  Rhys  

5JD  Claire  

5MG  Kyana  

6SD  Brendon  

6DM  Sienna  

6JS  Liahona  

6OH  Sunday  

 

Grade 

 

Star of the Week 

0KW Jeremy 

0AR Mya 

0BA Annabelle 

0BH Sanjay 

1ZK Xavier 

1CC Lachlan 

1EA Ella 

1JA Nadia 

1KS Sienna 

2JP Ayden 

2CA Deagan 

2DF Leon 

2JM Cooper 

3SL Libby 

3CR Lucas 

3HC Ethan 

3JZ Lachie 

4JE Jackson 

4CM Charlie 

4KP Austyn 

4LD Leone 

5NF Beau 

5DS Jade 

5JD Carly 

5MG Deklahn 

6SD Isabelle 

6DM Cienna 

6JS Angus 

6OH Anna 



 

 

 

 

 

 
To enjoy the glow of good 

health you must exercise 
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18th Februaryð3rd March 

Bryce 3JZ Lexi 0BA 

Riley 4KP Ashlyn 1EA 

Bella 2CA Jai 5MG 

Kyana 5MG Lachlan 3JZ 

Dezzy 3JZ John 3CR 

Kelly 4KP Aiesha 5DS 

Alex 6OH Teina 4LD 

Kayla 6SD Chloe 3CR 

Savannah 5MG Ayesha 6OH 

Diana 3HC Ebony 3CR

  

 

Save the date for our 
20 year  

 
Twilight Fete 

 
Friday 24th November 

2017 
 
 
 

The school canteen has finally opened for sales on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  There are still a few creases to be 

ironed out but we hope to have things running smoothly in the next few weeks.  

 

Please refer to the Canteen Menu  attached for details of how to order.  

 

Parents can also call in and purchase a coffee, chai latte or hot chocolate and sit and catch up with other parents before 

9.30am or from 2.40pm to 3.10pm.  

Please note the following: 

¶ Money may be sent in a zip lock bag but you must supply, or include payment for, a brown paper bag in which your 

childôs lunch can be packed.  Hot food cannot be sent to classrooms in zip lock bags. 

¶ It would be greatly appreciated if payments could be separated for each sibling.  

¶ No lunch orders will be accepted at the canteen.  All orders are to be submitted via the classroom lunch tubs no later 

than 9.30am. 

¶ There will be no counter sales to students before school.  On Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays the canteen will open 

at recess for counter sales of snack food items only and during the first half of Junior and Senior lunch breaks for sale of 

snack foods and icy treats. 

 

Canteen News      


